BREAD OF LIFE HOME
FAIRBAINE PASTURE

PO BOX 1811 KINGSTOWN
ST. VINCENT WEST INDIES
TELE;45 65 689

Dear Mrs. Ellis,

On behalf of the children at the Bread of Life Home. I wish to thank you for spear
heading this great task of collecting and shipping the well needed items of food stuff
etc. Everything was just perfect and useful.

The children were very excited and happy sorting and sampling the goodies.

Please convey our thanks for the shipment and all those who have helped or
contributed in one way or the other.

[ know everyone worked very hard to make this most need gift possible. A very
special thanks to all. May the good Lord bless each one abundantly.

Gratefully,
Sr. Zita Knights



